
ADRF KOREA, Inc. 
5-5, Mojeon-Ri, Backsa-Myun, Icheon-City, Kyunggi-Do,South Korea

Date: July 22, 2024 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Subject: Letter for Warning Label Message 

FCC ID: N52-SDRC-17 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter serves to confirm the device certified under the above ID meets the following 
requirements: 

1. Licensee consent for provider-specific booster has been obtained (consent be made available
upon FCC/TCB request)
2. Network Protection Standard (NPS) and other compliance/safeguard feature have been
implemented;
3. NPS and other compliance/safeguard features are defaulted to “ON” configuration (in
operation);
4. NPS and other compliance/safeguard features cannot be field reconfigured, disabled or
removed;
5. Consumer booster is not user programmable, does not need fine tuning or adjustment, does
not require professional installation;
6. Future software upgrade will not cause non-compliance.

Best Regards, 

Hyun-Kyung Song / Business Strategy Department Director 
ADRF KOREA, Inc. 


